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INTRODUCTION

  About the Southwest Community Policing Council

The Southwest Community Policing Council was re-established in August of 2023. The purpose  
of the SWCPC is to engage in meaningful dialogue between Albuquerque Police and the citizens
they serve. The SWCPC will also make recommendations to policies and procedures for change 
and will ensure that they are noted and tracked.

MEMBERSHIP

The SWCPC started with 3 voting members in August, 2023. With 2 voting members in September ending 
with 3 voting members in October:

Ernie Esquibel (chair)
Albert Chavez
Ruben Ojeda
Andrew Griego

DIVERSITY

The Southwest consists of:
Hispanic 81.9% followed by white 15.0% and American Indian 1.2%.
Diversity of the Southwest CPC is as follows:

Gender: 4 males
Ethnicity/Race: Hispanic 4.


GETTING TO WORK

Council Meetings

The SWCPC held 3 virtual meetings from August-October 2023.
August 3 members in attendance.
September 2 members in attendance.
October 2 members in attendance.

Special guests August-October
SW Area Command, Rene Barraza
Crime Specialists, Ron Kemp

Special guest, September 6, 2023
EFIT Bill Hurlock

ACTIVITIES AND ACHIEVEMENTS
N/A

LESSONS LEARNED 
Increase Outreach in the Southwest community.

RECOMMENDATIONS FOR NEXT YEAR

Need to increase outreach.
Increase memberships.
Neighborhood activities.

Submitted by:

Ernie Esquibel
Chair, Southwest Community Policing Council 











